Ministry of Tourism, Culture and the Arts

Ref: 17/2/2 Vol I
January 30, 2022

Ms. Jacqui Sampson-Meiguel

Clerk of the House

c/o Office of the Parliament
Parliamentary Complex, Cabildo Building
St. Vincent Street

PORT OF SPAIN

Dear Ms. Sampson-Meiguel,

The Eight Report of the Public Accounts Committee on the Examination of the Report
of the Auditor General on the Public Accounts of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago
for the financial year 2021

Reference is made to your letter dated November 30, 2022, Ref Parl:5/1/2 on the submission
of a written response to the Eight Report of the Public Accounts Committee on the Examination
of the Report of the Auditor General on the Public Accounts of the Republic of Trinidad and
Tobago for the financial year 2021.

In this regard, the Ministry of Tourism, Culture and the Arts is pleased to submit its responses

to the findings and recommendations of the Committee, as outlined on page twenty of the
Committee’s Report. Appendix I refers.

Sincerely,

Permanent Secretary

Office of the Permanent Secretary
Levels 8, 9 & 10, Tower C,
International Waterfront Complex
1A Wrightson Road, Port of Spain
Phone: 624-1403 / Fax: 624-6737



